
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 9, 2007

TO: Honorable David Dewhurst, Lieutenant Governor, Senate 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1867 by Zaffirini (Relating to the filing of an amended subdivision plat with a county to 
correct certain errors or omissions.), As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 232, Local Government Code, to authorize a commissioners court to 
approve and issue an amending plat if the amending plat meets certain requirements. The bill would 
also expand plat requirements a commissioners court may impose. In addition, provisions of the bill 
would authorize the commissioners court to require a developer to construct a limited fire suppression 
system in certain subdivisions.

 The bill would take effect September 1, 2007.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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